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 We are  so  exc ited to  work  with  you a l l !  P lease  v is i t  our
website  for  off ice  hours !
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Keeping Up With PHA
P H A  D E L E G A T E S

R E C R U I T M E N T  C O U N S E L O R
T R A I N I N G  

During April our Vice President of

Recruitment Counselors hosted a

training for the 94 FFR recruitment

counselors! They were able to meet

each other and understand the role of

being a recruitment counselor.

Additionally, they were about to hear

from Laurie Harrison from KU HR about 

handling tough conversations with

empathy and understanding!

Thank you to our delegates for attending our
GA workshop! During the workshop they
learned about Roberts Rules, the Panhellenic
Council, and proposing bylaw changes. As a
delegate they attend bi weekly general
assembly’s to share information abour their
chapters and hear what exec is up to. These
women are driven to promote the positive
Panhellenic experience. Thank you delegates
for all your hard work this semester!

Save the Date!
RECRUITMENT REGISTRATION OPENS JUNE 1ST, 2024

REGISTRATION CLOSES JULY 31ST, 2024

PNM ORIENTATION/MOVE IN: AUGUST 17
ROUND 1 (OPEN HOUSE): AUGUST 18 & 19

ROUND 2 (PHILANTHROPY): AUGUST 20 & 21
ROUND 3 (SISTERHOOD): AUGUST 22
ROUND 4 (PREFERENCE): AUGUST 23

BID DAY! - AUGUST 24

Panhellenic Anonymous Member Feedback!

https://forms.gle/U2FEJey9j5aw9QVn6


Chapter Spotlights!
K A P P A  A L P H A  T H E T A  -  R O C K  C H A L K  R E V I E W

Kappa Alpha Theta Rock Chalk Revue
participants, worked so hard

throughout the semester for this big
charity event. The hard work of the

directors and ensemble paid off in the
many awards they received for their

performance including Best Show!
Everyone had so much fun

participating and supporting this
event. Congratulations to Theta and

all of our chapters for your hardwork
and dedication in putting together

these shows!

“We have 71 members who have
achieved the "Pi" society status with a
GPA of 3.5-3.79, the 64 members who
received the "Phi" society status with
a GPA of 3.8-3.99, and the 53
members with exceptional Kansas
Alpha House Corporation 4.0 Grants
with a perfect GPA of 4.0.”. 

P I  B E T A  P H I  -  S C H O L A R S H I P  D I N N E R  

What is Rock Chalk Revue?
An annual show in which student organizations write, produce, and
perform original musical productions
Has raised over $2.5 million for local charities since inception in
1949

local charities include the Boys and Girls Club, Folds of Honor,
Habitat for Humanity, The Salvation Army and many more



SFL Individual Awards!
David A. Amber Outstanding Campus Leader

Molly Kalthoff - Sigma Kappa

Amy M. Long Schell Living the Values
Seville Croker - Delta Delta Delta

Outstanding SFL New Member
Abby Hartzog - Alpha Delta Pi

Outstanding Chapter Officer
Kara Graham - Delta Gamma

M. Angela Carr Unity
Kappa Delta

Chapter Spotlights
G A M M A  P H I  B E T A  -  C H A P T E R  O F  T H E  Y E A R

Congratulations to the chapter of Gamma Phi Beta for
being selected for  SFL chapter of the year! This chapter
exemplified execellence in all five categories: Academic
Achievement, Civic & Community Engagement, Diversity
& Inclusivity, Personal & Professional Development, and

Holistic Wellness.



CaitlynCaitlyn
Thank you to all the wonderful

advisors in our community. Our
organization would not be what it is

without their support and dedication.
Special shoutout to the Panhellenic

advisor Caitlyn Gastfield for her
continuous efforts to make sure the

executive board and communtity run
smoothly! We love Caitlyn so much
and appreciate all that she does for

our community. THANK YOU!!

Advisor
Appreciation Month



Con-GRAD-ulations 
Class of 2024

CONGRATULATIONS TO ALL OF OUR GRADUATES! WE ARE SO
PROUD OF EVERYTHING YOU HAVE ACCOMPLISHED AND CAN’T WAIT

TO SEE WHAT YOU DO IN THE WORLD! ROCK CHALK!



We hope you all had a wonderful semester 

Have a Great Summer!

We hope everyone in the Panhellenic
Community had a great semester and year. We
can’t believe how quickly it has flown by! Thank

you all for your hardwork and dedication, we are
so proud of all the accomplisments of our

members and cannot wait to see what you do
next year. Have the best summer ever, we look

forward to another great year. See you in August
for a great recruitment, we are so excited to

welcome your new members!

@KUPANHELLEN IC

KUPANHELLEN IC .COM

PHA@KU .EDU

Love, 

      Panhellenic Exec


